
Dear PPSTA,
We would like to take a moment to wish everyone a wonderful
holiday season.  

While we continue to fight for a fair contract,  PPSTA
continues to go above and beyond to serve our PCSD students
and their families. This season PPSTA members have made
contributions to support several local initiatives including
grocery gift card giveaways, toy drives, food pantry donations,
student reward incentives, student supply drives, student
scholarship funding, and countless anonymous contributions.  

Please continue to support our schools and our staff.  The
collective belief is that together, we can affect positive change.

Peace and love to you and yours this season.
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ONLY A FEW DAYS LEFT!
This year please consider buying a

new toy/gift to donate for a child in our
PK community.  Donation boxes are

available in each school! 
Thank you to PPSTA Retiree~ 

Donna Burke~ for all of her hard work!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!
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PPSTA Toy Drive







The Sick Bank needs to be replenished.  

Dear PPSTA Members,
It is time, once again, for PPSTA members to replenish our Sick Leave Bank. 

- If you wish to remain a part of the sick leave bank, you do not need to do
anything at this time! (All PPSTA members are enrolled, unless you have
previously opted out). 

- If you previously opted out and wish to rejoin the Sick Leave Bank, fill in the TOP
portion of the form.

- If you no longer wish to participate in the Sick Leave Bank, fill out the BOTTOM
portion of the enrollment form.

If opting out of sick bank, please see your CBR for the form and return the form to
Amber Grant, PPSTA Sick Leave Bank Chairperson, at PHS by Wednesday,
December 21, 2022.

Please be advised that you will not be able to join the sick bank again until the
unit replenishes the sick bank again. Recently, it has been years since the bank
has been replenished!

Every enrolled unit member will have one sick day deducted from their sick leave
time, as of Friday, January 6, 2023 which will be reflected on that pay stub.  

If you have any questions, please reach out to me at
sickbank@ppsta.org.
Thank you,
Amber Grant

A important message from: 
The Sick Bank



Frequently Asked Questions about Sick Bank:

1) I do not know if I am enrolled in the sick bank, who do I contact?

      You can contact Amber Grant at sickbank@ppsta.org or Deanna   
      Singleton to find if you are enrolled.  

2) What if I do not have a day to donate to the sick bank, but I want to   
       be enrolled in the bank?

         Article XV: Section 1.3 of the PPSTA Contract: "an employee 
         who returns from an extended disability resulting from illness or 
         accident who has exhausted his/her person sick leave to less 
         than five(5) days may draw up to five (5) days from the next 
         year's allotment of sick leave days.
         You will use one sick day from next year's allotment to be 
         enrolled in the sick bank.

3) What if I have already borrowed 5 from next year can I still enroll?
           If you wish to be enrolled and have already borrowed 5 days 
           from next year, then you will  be docked a day to continue to be 
           enrolled in Sick Bank.  

4) What if I just donated a day because I was hired this year?
            If you were hired this school year, you will not donate another 
            day, since one day has already been donated. You will still be 
            enrolled in Sick Bank. 

                                                                   Amber Grant
                                                                   PPSTA Sick Bank Chairperson
                                                                   sickbank@ppsta.org















Need Help? 
Email 1stvp@ppsta.org 

for assistance

https://communityfoundationshv.org/
https://communityfoundationshv.org/
http://ppsfonline.org/
http://ppsfonline.org/
https://communityfoundationshv.org/grants-tabs?Cat=education
https://ppsta.org/


Poughkeepsie City School District needs you!
Do you have some extra time?

AttentionAttentionAttention   
Retirees!Retirees!Retirees!

Would you like to earn extra 'spending' money?
Are you looking for an opportunity to give back

to our school community?
Please apply to to become a substitute teacher today!

APPLY 

Uncertified substitute teachers ($140 per day)
BONUS if you work 40 days in a school year ($1000)

Certified Substitutes in the Same Position for 10
TEN days and after ($200 per day)
BONUS if you work 40 days in a school year as a day
to day substitute ($1000)

TODAY! 

https://www.poughkeepsieschools.org/
https://www.poughkeepsieschools.org/Page/435
https://www.poughkeepsieschools.org/Page/435
https://www.poughkeepsieschools.org/Page/435
https://www.poughkeepsieschools.org/Page/435


The Peer Support Line is a partnership between NYSUT Member Benefits and Rutgers University Behavioral Health Care.

The Peer Support

Line is a new service


available through

NYSUT Member

Benefits that’s


offered at no cost to

all NYSUT members

and their families. 

The Peer Support Line can help with: 
 Finding mental health services or 
support groups

 Answering questions about Medicare 
and Medicaid
 Managing work-related stress

 Providing support to new members

 Sourcing elder care or caregiving 
services
 Assisting with marital, relationship 
or child rearing concerns
 Reducing feelings of isolation 
and loneliness

For more information or assistance, call toll-free 844-444-0152. Nov/Dec 2022


